School Dinners
Dear parents/ carers,

This is to let you know about the arrangements for school dinners over the next 2 weeks.

Those of you who are sending your children into school as you are Key Workers etc, need to order your school dinner in advance as per normal. The menus have been changed due to shortage of supplies but we will still try to provide a variety of options.

Those of you whose children are entitled to receive free school meals and whose children cannot attend school, will still be provided with a meal. You will be sent a form today where you select that you wish your child to receive a meal – the option available will be a sandwich. You can then collect the sandwich from school any time between 12pm – 1.30pm. If you do not complete and return the form, a meal will not be provided.

At the moment we will not be providing dinners during the Easter holidays, as usual. If this changes, we will let you know.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind regards,

Toni Jackson
Interim Headteacher
